UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting May 29, 1973 10:00 a.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Fink, Flickinger, Maxfield, Muir, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Utton, Walden.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of May 7th were approved.
- Regarding the position to be held by Professor Kanowitz during the fall semester, the Appointments Committee recommended that the faculty look for a visitor for the spring semester. Motion by Professor Utton carried unanimously.
- 3. Professor Utton moved that the Dean begin negotiations with the Administration and with Professor David Vernon to explore the possibility of offering to him a position on the faculty beginning with Fall, 1974. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary